
From: shamoon afzal   
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2024 4:02 PM 
To: Esther, Chan   
Cc: Business Licence; admtraining58@; Linda Legister,  
Subject: Re: CONSULT: New Premises - Martin News, 217 Cricklewood Broadway, NW2 3HS - 33338 
 
Dear Ma’am  
 
Thanks for your email. I hope you and other concerned authorities will consider my application 
sympathetically as the sole purpose of the application is to keep the business running and survive in 
today’s tough economic conditions. I have no intentions whatsoever to promote alcohol sales. The 
only and sole purpose is to survive and keep contributing to the economy instead of being a burden 
on it by going bankrupt and making employees redundant and making our regular customers suffer.  
 
Thanking you in anticipation.  
 
Warm Regards 
 
Shamoon Chaudhary  
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On 29 Nov 2024, at 15:46, Esther, Chan wrote: 

Dear Shamoon Chaudhary, 
 
Thank you for providing the attachments following our telephone conversation on 
Wednesday 27 November 2024. As expressed in our telephone conversation, the 
application falls in a CIZ, therefore, we would recommend refusal of the application. 
 
In light of our telephone discussion and the attachments, you have provided today, I will 
review the application and will be in a position to send you a detailed representation next 
week. 
 
Kind Regards 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 

 
From: shamoon afzal   
Sent: Friday, November 29, 2024 11:23 AM 
To: Esther, Chan  
  
Subject: Re: CONSULT: New Premises - Martin News, 217 Cricklewood Broadway, NW2 3HS - 33338 
Dear Ma’am  
It was great to speak with you over the phone on Wednesday. As per your instructions, please find 
attached herewith the pictures of the shop, I have also attached the existing shop diagram and a 
proposed one too. I have also attached the quotation from builders to refit the shop which will show 
you that it’s going to cost me a substantial amount as well, in addition I have attached a petition 
signed by several local residents and we are still expecting more signs in the next few days.  
We have been assured by a lot of residents to write down to the council to support our application 
too and most probably some of them will attend the hearing to support our application too.  



Please let me know if you need anything from me and also please let me know how long do we have 
to submit the petition with further signatures we are expecting from local residents and regular 
customers?  
Thanking you in anticipation.  
Warm Regards 
Shamoon Chaudhary  
Sent from my iPhone 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On 27 Nov 2024, at 11:11, Esther, Chan <Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk> wrote: 

  
LICENSING ACT 2003 
Licence: New Premises 
Reference: 33338 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
Applicant: Mr Shamoon Ali Chaudhary 
Premises: Martin News, 217 Cricklewood Broadway, NW2 3HS 
 
On the behalf of the Licensing Authority, I am in the process of assessing your application 
and would be most grateful if you could contact me for a discussion. 
Please provide your mobile number or contact me on. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Regulatory Services 
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